
 

 

 

 

Ourense (Spain), July 18th  

 

Dear FEMTEC family, 

From the Provincial Government of Ourense and the Inorde we want to convey our 
condolences to the family of Prof. Umberto Solimene and to the FEMTEC board of 
directors, that he himself led for so many years. 

We recognize his important contribution for the recognition of balneology and 
thermalism at an international level.  

Our deepest and warmest condolences at this sad time.  

With Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Emma González 
General Manager INORDE                                                         
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